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Dear Parents / Carers
We are writing to you to share the results of our Key Stage 2 SATs completed by Year 6 children.  We are really proud of all the achievements of all the children.  As you are aware, this is the second year of the new, tougher SATs tests.  We are proud to say that the children performed extremely well in all subjects.  Our children achieved higher than pupils nationally.
The table below compares our results to those last year and also to the new national average for this academic year.  
	KS2 Expected
	% Pupils Reaching the Expected Standard

	
	Reading
	Writing
	Maths
	GPS

	Academy 2018
	70
	85
	88
	87

	Academy 2017*
	76
	84
	88
	92

	National 2017/8
	75
	76
	76
	78


Our combined measure significantly increased putting us 1% above the national average.  The combined measure is the percentage of pupils who achieve Expected or above in Reading, Writing and Mathematics.

	KS2 RMW Combined
	% Expected Pupils

	Academy 2018
	65

	Academy 2017 *
	72

	National 2017/8
	64


This year we had more pupils reaching the highest possible standard of Greater Depth in Writing and GPS. This means our more able pupils performed well.  
	KS2 Greater Depth
	% Pupil Achieving Greater Depth

	
	Read
	Write
	Maths
	GPS

	Academy 2018
	23
	19
	15
	52

	Academy 2017*
	16
	8
	44
	56

	National 2018
	28%
	15%
	24%
	34%


We would like to thank our staff and pupils for all their hard work and you for your continued support.
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